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Holiday Wishes 
The holidays are a time to reflect on all that we are grateful for. For some, it can be a 
difficult time, especially this year, as we mourn losses and seek out creative ways to 
show love to our family and friends in non-traditional ways. 

We should always remember that we have so much that unites us rather than divides 
us and that this is a season in our lives that will pass. 

Our family at the ChristianaCare Kidney Transplant Program would like to wish you 
and your family the happiest, healthiest and safest holiday as we look forward with 
hope to a prosperous new year. 

 

 

 

REMINDER: How to Safely Wear Your Mask 



 

 

 

 

Living Donor Holiday Project 

Share Your Story 

Patients who receive a living donor transplant get a healthy kidney sooner than 

waiting on the transplant list! This holiday season share your story with family, 

friends and the community to find a living donor! 

 

Join our transplant professionals for monthly seminars to learn how to 
Make Your Living Donor Kidney Transplant Happen! 

2021 schedule will be available in the January eNews 

 

 

 

Insurance Reminder! 

❖ Please remember to check with your transplant program BEFORE changing your 

insurance benefits to ensure it will not affect your coverage for transplant or your 

transplant medications. 

Click here to for information about sharing your story 
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❖ Enrollment: Traditional Medicare A/B: Jan to March 2021 to be effective 7/1/21 
 

For any questions, please reach out to Barb Demyanovich 302.623.7088 

 

 

 

 

Share this link with a friend so that they can receive updates from our program! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe from this e-mail, click here.  

  

 
 
 

ChristianaCare Kidney Transplant eNews Sign-up Link 
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